
PCTA TECHNOLOGY POLICY

In accordance with the PPSD Device Take Home policy, PCTA are currently
implementing the following technology policy:

If a student is enrolling in PCTA, they will receive a PCTA school device. If the student
is coming from another PPSD school, they must either return the device to their
previous school or turn in the device to the PCTA technology team before receiving a
PCTA device.

At time of PCTA enrollment, the student will receive one device charger. No other
charger will be issued at any time.

All Ninth grade students will receive a school device at the beginning of the school year.
All devices used in middle school must be returned by the student to their previous
school.

If a student returns a device that is broken, but repairable, they will receive another
device.

If a student states the device was stolen or lost, the following steps must be completed:
The student signs the PPSD Device Take Home Student Form immediately.
The student has parents/guardians sign the PPSD Device Take Home Family
document and return it to the PCTA technology team the next day.
The Technology Team or Administration will contact the PCTA School Resource
Officer to complete a police report on the lost device.
The Technology Team will submit the student’s name to PCTA administration.
PCTA Administration will have a conversation with the student’s family.
Once these steps are completed, the student will receive another device. This
will be the only additional device the student will receive before graduation.

If a student needs to borrow a device for the school day, �
will beforegrB耵݇evice.

��`�`�°� � �ð

�1�L�Q�W�K

�L�Q

P℀ Tẽ
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https://drive.google.com/file/d/1mRnEK7Js2h1FyzYJzeNGp07lhtHZJg02/view?usp=drive_link

